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Timothy J. Goodwin
Corporate Counsel

March 28, 2011

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capitol Avenue

Pierre, SD 57501

Re:  Wireline Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation and
South Dakota Network, LLC

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Enclosed for filing for approval by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 252 is the Wireline Interconnection Agreement between Qwest
Corporation and South Dakota Network, LLC for the State of South Dakota.

Contact information for South Dakota Network, LLC is as follows:

Mark Shlanta, CEO

South Dakota Network, LLC

2900 South 10th Street

Sioux Falls, SD 57104

Phone: (800) 247-1442

Fax: (605) 334-4782

Email: mark.shlanta@sdncommunications.com

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Timothy J. Goodwin

Enclosure
e-mail cc: South Dakota Network, LLC
cc: David L. Ziegler, Qwest



